
Each year JCCHS hosts a Used Uniform & Book Sale!

This year's sale will be on Saturday, May 20th from 

8am - 12pm in the Commons and is for all students 

(rising 9th - 12th grade) for the 2023-2024 school year.  

Questions? Please contact: 

Sherry Rowe (srowe@jcchs.org) 
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WAIVER TESTS: 
MATH & SPANISH: 
Thursday, May 25th and Thursday, June 1st 
Math Waiver Test (Room 217) from 9am-9:50am
Spanish Waiver Test (Room 103) from 10:15am-11:05am

SCHOOL UNIFORMS:
Click here to visit Dennis Uniforms

SCHOOL SHOES: 
Brown or black shoes are a part of the student dress code.

BUS SERVICE:
Registration for Morning Bus Service from Prince of Peace, 
Our Lady of the Valley, and St. Francis Xavier will open later in
the summer.  More details and a registration link will be
provided in the July Newsletter.    

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

BLUE COURSE SELECTION FORMS:
If you haven't done so already please make sure you turn in the
Blue Course Selection Form to The Guidance Office.  
If you have questions please contact Freshman Counselor, Julie
Meadows (jmeadows@jcchs.org).  

As President of John Carroll Catholic High School, I want to welcome you into the Cavalier Class of 2027!
Even as we wind down the 2022-2023 school year, our faculty and staff are already making plans and
preparations for your arrival in August!

At John Carroll, you will find a small school offering exceptional Catholic secondary education.  Here we
educate in the model of Jesus Christ, developing the whole person, mind, body, and spirit.  You will find
ample opportunities to grow academically, athletically, spiritually, and in the arts.  Here we teach and
learn from each other in a community where all are loved, respected, and nurtured.
 
We are grateful for the work of the past few years that has helped us emerge from the pandemic in a
strong and vibrant situation and we are looking forward to all that comes next as we continue to form
young people who are inspired by a passion for learning and seek to lead lives of significance in service to
God and others… students who will learn, lead, and serve.

We ask for your prayers over the next several months and we assure you of ours. We are so excited to get to
know you and share our community.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact our team.
 
God Bless & Go Cavs!
Fr. Jon Chalmers
President

https://www.dennisuniform.com/


ATHLETICS CONDITIONING
2023-2024: 

John Carroll will offer

Strength and Conditioning

classes and Developmental

Weightlifting classes for

9th Grade athletes during

the 2023-2024 school year.  

The classes will be led by

John Carroll coaches.  

We look forward to working

with the student-athletes 

 this year!

STAY UP TO DATE!
www.jcchs.org
www.jcathletics.org

John Carroll
Catholic High School johncarrollbham

UPCOMING SPORTS
TRYOUTS: 

Athletes who are interested

in tryouts but missed a

tryout date should email 

 Athletics Director Ronald

Steele (rsteele@jcchs.org)

Girls BB: May 22-24 

High School 3:30pm-5:30pm 

Middle School 5:30pm-7:30pm 

Coach Matt Kirkpatrick

(mkirkpatrick@jcchs.org) 

Boys BB: May 30-June 1 

High School 3:30pm-5:30pm 

Middle School 5:30pm-7:30pm 

Coach Ronald Steele 

(rsteele@jcchs.org)

LEARN | LEAD | SERVEAD Corner
As the academic year winds down the excitement is just beginning for many of our
student athletes as soccer, golf, softball, and track and field are all still in post-
season competition. The baseball team lost a hard fought State Tournament
appearance, and the boys and girls tennis teams just returned from State
Competition with an 8th and 15th place finish respectively. Congratulations to all our
spring sports coaches and athletes as all the teams earned playoff berths this year!

Finally, as proud as we are of the numerous team and individual accomplishments,
we remain steadfastly committed to our mission of using sports as a tool to build
virtue and character in our student-athletes. 

“Trust in the Lord with all your heart, acknowledge him in all ways and he will keep
your paths straight” - Proverbs 3:5-6

God Bless & Go Cavs!
Ronald Steele 
Athletics Director/Head Boys Basketball Coach 

CAVS 
IN
SERVICE
Rising 9th grade students can begin working on the
completion of their John Carroll service hours following
8th grade graduation.   For details about the Cavs IN
Service program and to discover opportunities for
service click here!

CLASS OF 2027 WEBPAGE:
Your 'go-to' resource for everything John Carroll can be
found on your Class of 2027 webpage!  

Bookmark the page and check back often!  
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Newsletter continued...

https://www.jcchs.org/nav-header-util/students/class-of-2027
mailto:rsteele@jcchs.org
https://www.jcchs.org/faith-life/service

